
From September into October 

During the first month of school, we spent 

time getting to know each other and our 

classroom. We had fun sharing our  

favorites, discovered that many of us love 

ladybugs, and that there’s several future 

teachers and veterinarians in our class. 

We put together a time capsule and  

contributed something of ourselves to it. 

Can’t wait until we open it back up the 

last week of school! 

October will be all about animals, those in 

our everyday lives, those that we may see 

in zoos, and the multitudes living in the 

wild.   

Using different parts from different       

animals, we will create our very own     

species. These will be put on display in the 

hallway for everyone to enjoy. Our very 

own cards will be made for those who are 

currently in Hospice to bring them a little 

joy during these times. 

Family Connections 

Fall has finally arrived and with it the leaves 

have begun to change, pumpkins are here, 

and farmers have begun their harvest.  

If you would like to experience all of these 

things enjoy a ride with your family through 

the countryside. Roll your windows down 

and enjoy the cool fall air before it gets to 

cold. You might even spot a flock of turkeys 

or a herd of deer.   

If you’ve picked out a couple of pumpkins, 

head back indoors and come together to 

bring your pumpkins alive, for fall or         

Halloween. You may want to help carve out 

your child’s design or gather supplies so that 

they can paint it. 

 

Contact Information 

Email: jkemp@lakelandslittlelearners.com 

Phone: (262) 723-8391 

Important Reminders 

Please complete and return parent surveys 

and family questionnaires by October 15th. 

These are a part of your child’s portfolio and 

will help me to connect with your child and to 

know what you would like to see out of their 

time here. If you need a paper copy I can get 

one of those for you. This is the last of the   

paperwork for the year! 

Masks need to be worn while in the building. 

Please make sure to send one with your child. 
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Dates to Remember 

October 28th—no 4k-5th Grade-Contact the 

office to arrange care for your child. 

October 29th—No School for EASD—Contact 

the office to arrange care for your child. 
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